
 
 

Brookland Elementary will be competing 
against Brookland intermediate and High School 

to see which building can collect the most coats 
for donation. We do understand that the 
holidays are coming, and It may be tough 

enough to clothe your own but if you have the 
funds and find it in your hearts, we would love your 

participation! The coat(s) do not need to be 
anything high end or expensive, we are simply asking for it to be 
new/unworn. If you plan on donating to this cause please buy 
whichever size your child wears, if everyone that donates does 
this, we will end up with a nice range from the three school 
building.  The students are so excited and really want to beat the 
“big kids” in this competition! If the elementary donates the most, 
the students will get to have an hour long, extra recess with 
cookie cake to eat! Feel free to email me with any questions are 
concerns!  

 

Goodluck Kiddos, 

Ms. Smith 

 

 

 

Heather.smith3@smail.astate.edu 
 


